
Creative Writing Opportunities...

Hi everyone, if you are looking for something extra during this school closure, there are two really brilliant opportunities 
below to get creative…

You could write about your experiences in lockdown, or imagine a world where we are back to normal…

Remember: send any entries to either Miss Donnelly or Miss Keenan to check before you send them off; we love reading 
what you have written :) 

New Writing North offer a weekly Saturday morning online writing club for young people aged 12-19. Young people can 
explore a range of writing forms with professional writers in a friendly and fun environment. It is free to attend, and sessions 
take place on Zoom between 11 and 12. To sign up, email youngwriters@newwritingnorth.com. 

The Northern Writers’ Awards are open until the 18th February 2021. There are two awards for young people of secondary 
age (Y7-18yrs): the Young Northern Writer Award; and the Matthew Hale Award, a prize for young writers who have had 
limited opportunity to pursue their talent. Three prizes are available, worth up to £500. Writing is welcomed in any form, and 
on any theme.
To find out more and enter, go to: https://newwritingnorth.com/nwn-young-writers/young-writers-awards/
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